

17th April, 2018

To the Parents of Year 6 Children in Class 5 (Deer)

Dear Parents,

<u>"BBS!"</u>

The Office Staff would like to offer the Year 6 children in Deer Class the chance to have BBS - BREAKFAST BEFORE SATS!

Castle Camps CofE (VC) Primary School

Telephone:

Fax:

E-mail:

Website:

Headteacher:

Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH

Miss A.E.O'Connor

office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk

www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

01799 584270

01799 584442

Please indicate on the reply slip below **before Friday 4**th **May, 2018** if your child would like to have breakfast each morning (Monday 14th May – Friday 18th May, 2018) **at 8.15 a.m**. (please arrive promptly) in the Deer Class prepared by Mrs. P. Steel, Mrs. Garbutt and Mrs. Gouldstone (there may be a guest appearance by Mrs. C. Smith)! We hope that this will enable the children to take on enough "fuel" to get even better results in their SATS! After the breakfast the children will be able to join the others on the playground at 8.50 a.m.

The menu will be:-

Cereals
Milk
Fruit Juice
Toast
Spread
Jam

There will be no charge for this, but please let us know if your child is attending so we can cater for them and please advise of any allergies.

Yours sincerely,

IVIISS A. O Connor	Miss A. Standen

To: School Office - BREAKFAST BEFORE SATS!

Name of Child would like to have Breakfast Before SATS at School during the week $14^{th} - 18^{th}$ May, 2018. I/We will get them to School for 8.15 a.m.













